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Newsletter no. 34 Summer Term  

 Friday 10th June 2022 
 

Our value this half term is confidence 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I have spoken to The Chandler School regarding the Year 2 transition days coming up.  They have 
informed me today that you can collect your children at 3pm from The Chandler.  However, you 
also have the option of collecting your child from Witley at 3:15pm as we will be walking some of 
the children back for after school club.  Please can you inform the office via email, where you will 
be collecting your child from.  Clubs will run as normal on these transition days. 
 
We hope you all enjoyed the Platinum Jubilee Celebrations last week. In this week’s assembly we 
have talked about values and how Queen Elizabeth II has displayed our Witley school values of 
confidence, resilience, joy, trust and respect and friendship during her long reign. 
 
Year R have been learning about Queen Elizabeth and our capital city, London, and we thought 
we’d share their fantastic work. The children are very proud of their independent writing! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for the great comments about our new website which we transferred to earlier in the 
year. Please keep an eye on it as we will be continually updating the old content over this term. 
 
It was super to see so many of you at our ‘Open Classroom’ yesterday. Our staff are so proud of all 
of them and the children thoroughly enjoyed sharing their learning with you. 
 
The Chandler Junior School have their summer fair tonight. Please read the newsletter to the end 
for further information, our calendar and news about FREE football session for girls. 
 
Enjoy the weekend!  
Mrs Szczepanski 
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Surrey Family Learning are offering a wide range of free workshops and 
courses for parents and carers of children and young people in Surrey. 
 
Following the challenge presented by Covid, Surrey Family Learning are proud to now offer both online 
and face-to-face lessons. 
 
Workshops and courses currently on offer include their new ‘Support Your Teenager’ workshop for 
parents, the ‘Strategies for Early Reading’ course, and much more. 
 
Surrey Family Learning aim to work collaboratively across Surrey County Council to provide early support 
to families in need. Please encourage your student’s parents and carers to have a look at the courses on 
offer by visiting the Surrey Family Learning webpage: Family Learning for parents and carers - Surrey 
County Council (surreycc.gov.uk). 
 
For more information, or to learn how Surrey Family Learning can help provide early support to families in 
need, email the team at: family.learning@surreycc.gov.uk. 

 

 

Cake raffle winner! 

This week’s winner is Henry S in Dolphins. 
Thank you to the Botsford Family for the Paddington inspired chocolate cake. 
 

 
You can still drop off bags of clothes 
in our playground shed next week  
which raises money for Witley 
C of E Infant School. We have spare 
bags available from the office. 
 
Thank you! 

Platinum Jubilee Mugs 
 

There are still a few children who 
did not collect their Jubilee mug. 

 
You can collect your mug from the 

office. 
 

MEDICAL INFORMATION – PLEASE READ 

If your child has been sick or had a stomach upset, please keep them at home; in line with NHS guidance they need 
to have been symptom free for at least 48 hours before returning to school.  
 
Parents/carers will always be notified by email or telephone if their child has a head injury. Please note that head 
injuries are treated with a cold compress not an ice pack. Ice packs are used for other injuries i.e. bumped 
arms/legs.  

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/adult-learning/courses/family-learning
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/adult-learning/courses/family-learning
mailto:family.learning@surreycc.gov.uk
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Calendar 

Friday 17th June – FWS Swashbuckle Challenge in the afternoon 

Wednesday 22nd June – Year 2 to Sayers Croft – There is no charge for this trip – Year 2 treat! 

Tuesday 28th June – Dolphins Class to visit Tuesley Farm 

Tuesday 28th June – Transition pm at The Chandler 1.30 – 3 pm Visit 1  

(PE kit needed. Collect from The Chandler at 3pm or Witley School at 3:15pm) 

Wednesday 29th June – Transition pm at The Chandler 1.30 – 3 pm Visit 2  

(School uniform. Collect from The Chandler at 3pm or Witley School at 3:15pm) 

Saturday 16th July – FWS Hawaiian Fete 12 – 3pm 

Tuesday 19th July – SPORTS AFTERNOON 1.45 – 3 pm - Parents welcome 

Thursday 21st July – RESERVE sports afternoon  

Friday 22nd July – End of term for the summer   EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm  

 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/23 

AUTUMN TERM 2022  

*Thursday 1st September – INSET DAY 1 and Friday 2nd September – INSET DAY 2 

Monday 5th September – School starts for Year 1 and Year 2/Home visits for new Year R 

Tuesday 6th September – Home visits for new Year R 

Wednesday 7th September – Home visits for new Year R 

Half term - Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 

End of term - Friday 16th December – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm                                                                       

SPRING TERM 2023 

Start of term -Tuesday 3rd January  

*Friday 10th February – INSET DAY 3 

Half term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th February  

End of term - Friday 31st March – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

*Monday 17th April – INSET DAY 4 

Start or term - Tuesday 18th April  

*Friday 26th May – INSET DAY 5  

Half term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

End of term – Friday 21st July - EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 
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